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March 26, 2010

HONORABLE JOHN T. DICKERT and
MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE: Claim for damages/reimbursement
Dear Mayor Dickert and Aldermen:

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered
information to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is
my recommendation that the claim be denied.

¢ Richard & Joan Dvorsky, 306 Augusta Street, claim reimbursement in the amount
of $7,571.25 for damages arising from a sewer backup in their basement on
October 11, 2009. The City denies liability.

Sincerely,

"hintd 048
Nicole F. Loop

/ss Assistant City Attorney
c: Ald. Maack

NOTE TO CITY CLERK: a copy of the disallowance letter must also be sent to:
Murphy Paulson & Murphy SC
913 Main St
Racine WI 53403

HSaloSNCLAMSCERY doc

City Hall
730 Washington Avenue, Room 201
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
262-636-9115
262-636-9570 FAX




